
Dear Alpine Class 

I hope you have had a great weekend with your families.  

I’m just checking in to say I am thinking about you all and 

missing you already! 

It is time to start your home learning packs. I have 

uploaded a new set of spellings to spelling shed – there 

are 10 of your common exception words. Also remember 

all the great activities I showed you on Purple Mash on 

Friday. 

Remember you can email any questions to me via Purple 

Mash using the 2email tool. 

Have a great week learning and I will write to you again 

soon. 

 

From Mrs Owen 


